PARKING LOT SWEEPING
& SPRING CLEAN UP

MONDAY. APRIL 14th
S8AM-5PM

. Date: April 8, 2014 _

. To: All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook
From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management
Re: Parking lot sweeping and Spring clean up

Please be advised that on Monday, April 14th, 2014, between the hours
of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Absolute Landscaping will be sweeping the
parking [ot, timming trees, and removing the sand and debris from this

winter.

Please try your best to have your vehicles moved during this time frame
so that they can do a thorough cleaning, and avoid getting any sand and
dirt on your vehicle. All parallel spaces along the fence on the exit side of
the building should be left completely vacant during this time period so
the landscapers have access to the trees. This includes each space
from the side door to the street and the first 3 spaces at the entrance and

exit.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, and please contact Liz
Atkins at G&G Management with any questions at 781-455-6565 ext 202.
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